
 

  

 
Naperville Seniors in Action  

 Affordable transportation for Naperville Senior Citizens                        June 2018 

Thanks 

Thank you for participating 

in Naperville's transportation 

option for seniors. RAN is 

the only program where 

the drivers wait for the 

seniors during their 

medical appointment.  

Thank you to Coldwell 

Banker - Leavenworth 

Team of Naperville for 

their continued support of 

RAN. 

Donate 

Your donations help us 

continue this necessary 

service to Naperville 

senior citizens. Click the 

“Donate” button on our 

website. Thank you. 

Contact Us 

Office: (630) 864-3087 

www.rideassistnaperville.org 

info@rideassistnaperville.org 

 

Mailing address: 

790 Royal St. George Dr. 

Suite 141 #156 

Naperville, IL 60563 
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Nominate Someone for the 2018 Senior of the Year 
Award 

The City of Naperville’s Senior Task Force wants to honor 
a senior who gives back to our community. We’re looking 
for an “unsung hero” who gives back selflessly. We are 
now accepting nominations for this year’s Senior of the 
Year. Nominees should have a history of community 
service, be 65 or older and a current Naperville 

resident.  Please visit the city’s 
website www.naperville.il.us/seniortaskforce for a nomination form and more 
information.  

Our Ride Volume is Increasing 
We have completed 612 rides since the beginning of 2018. 
Due to a high demand we find it necessary to put new 
applications on a waiting list. As new drivers are on boarded, 
we will be able to release applications on the wait list. In 
addition, we will begin limiting the number of rides we 
schedule each day to a maximum of 6 rides. Many 

appointments run longer than anticipated and this change will allow scheduling 
flexibility. There will be no exceptions to this policy.  You will be notified when there is 
a change.   

Naperville District 203 Free School Events  
Did you know senior citizens can attend any student based event for free? This 
includes plays, football games, volleyball games, and more! If you are a District 203 
resident & over 60 years old you can use this amazing feature. Head to the District 203 
building and show your ID. The building is located at 203 West Hillside Road in 
Naperville. For more information call them at (630) 420-6300 or contact them at  
info@naperville203.org.  

Tai Chi, Cards, and Trips Oh My! 
Summer is fast approaching and there are many 
programs available for seniors through the Naperville 
Park District. The NPD publishes a senior program guide.  
There is sure to be a fit for you. Visit the park district for a 
program guide or visit their website, 
https://napervilleparks.org/seniors.  
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